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Hay 15th, 1925.

Dr. W. H. Hattie, 
Faculty of Hedicine, 
Dalhousie University, 
Halifax, H. S.

Hy dear Dr. Hattie
Thank you for your letter of 

the 13th of Hay asking me to meet the MoGlll 
Graduates at Halifax some time while the Conference 
of Can dian Universities is in session.

I am sorry but that will not be 
possible because I hope to sail from Hontreal for 
England on June 5th and cannot attend the Conference. 
Some six of our Professors, though, will be in 
attendance.

I assure you that I look forward 
with keen interest to making another visit to Halifax 
in the not too distant future.

",’ith all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully»

Principal.
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